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Community Feedback is Important to Us Contact Us!

Remaining Committed to Active Engagement in the Corridor

Nearly 14,000 residents live and work in the 
Lowcountry Rapid Transit Project corridor. With the 
projected population growth continuing to rise, the 
need for improved commuting options is clear. We 
are continuously working with community members 
to get their feedback on the project.

DATE MEETING 

3/1/2022 Browntime Motor Company

3/1/2022 Impact Auto Sales

3/1/2022 We Care for Children

3/1/2022 Curry’s Carpets

3/7/2022 Realtor Ed Sutton

3/7/2022 SCDOT Coordination

3/8/2022 10 WestEdge

3/8/2022 Saveurs Du Monde Cafè WestEdge

3/8/2022 Rush Bowls

3/10/2022 Gadsden Green

3/10/2022 SCDOT Coordination

3/12/2022 Black Expo Charleston

3/14/2022 Dorchester Terrace

3/15/2022 Chelsea Diedrich / Charleston County Gov.

3/21/2022 Charity Foundation

3/22/2022 Charity Foundation 

3/23/2022 Santi’s Restaurante Mexicano

3/23/2022 Bird Decorative Hardware and Bath

3/23/2022 Charleston Moves

3/23/2022 Coastal Conservation League

3/23/2022 NCNPA

3/23/2022 Charleston County Staff Briefing

Our outreach team visited 19 locations this month to meet with 
communities and businesses along the corridor, including:

If your constituents would 

like to hold a neighborhood 

or business meeting, 

please have them contact 

Morgan Grimes.

Photographed:The LCRT team met with the Dorchester Terrace 

community on April 14.

Photographed: LCRT Outreach Specialist Morgan Grimes 

answered questions and received feedback from the public 

at the Black Expo.

Morgan Grimes

p. 843-729-1413

e. morgang@bcdcog.com

The LCRT Team hosted a booth at the 2022 Black Expo event on April 12 at the North Charleston Convention 
Center. This event had great attendance and plenty of positive feedback was received from the public. Attendees 
were excited about the new connections and are looking forward to community connections like we’ve never seen 
before. Additionally, many attendees asked about future expansions to nearby cities. The team also met with the 
Dorchester Terrace community on April 14. This group was especially interested in learning more about the safety 
and accessibility features of the project.


